
6 October 1914 

Caddie Committee: Messrs R Brown, T F Kershaw & Slatter. 

 

Announced that Rogers had enlisted. Decided that Butcher take charge of the caddies. 

 

Handicap Committtee: Present Messrs R Brown, T F Kershaw, H Slatter & Dr Ross. 

 

Mr Brown moved that monthly medal rounds be continued but no entrance fees and no prizes 

awarded. Seconded by Dr Ross. Passed 

 

General Committee 

 

Present: Dr Ross, Messrs R Brown, T F Kershaw, A Morris, & Slatter. 

Mr Kershaw presided. 

 

It was decided to accept an offer of some privet bushes from Mr E Kerfoot. They could be used with 

advantage to screen the third tee. 

 

A letter was read from Dr Hamilton placing his resignation from next March in the hands of the 

Committee  

 

Minutes of previous meeting read and confirmed. 

 

A resolution was passed allowing ladies to commence lay on Saturdays at 3 o’clock from the first day 

of October to the 28th day of February. 

 

Mr Slatter laid Butcher’s plan for a shelter before the Committee to cost about £4-5/-. The 

Committee were favourable to the suggestion for a shelter but were of opinion that more open one 

would be advantageous 

 

H G Hall 

 

 

 

 


